
CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

The VLSB+C has engaged the consultant to investigate and report on:

1.	The effectiveness of the current CPD scheme as a learning and 
development tool, and the extent to which the scheme benefits 
Victorian lawyers and consumers of legal services. This should 
include:

•	 Consideration of the quality, accessibility, relevance, and cost of 
CPD ; and

•	 Lawyers’ and other key stakeholders’ views on the current state of 
CPD, includig the auditing function as well as whether the scheme 
is meeting their needs.

•	 The suitability of the current scheme for assisting lawyers in the 
evolving legal services market.

2.	The effectiveness of the VLSB+C’s policy on CPD and auditing 
function, and whether these are aligned with our current strategy.

3.	Potential opportunities where the VLSB+C can achieve greater 
efficiency and improve outcomes, and the potential risks and 
challenges of these opportunities, including looking at other 
jurisdictions.

4.	Any other matters necessary to satisfactorily resolve the matters set 
out in paragraphs 1-3, including any refinements or improvements 
to the Uniform law scheme. 
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